
 

BUSHFIELD ROAD NURSERY NEWSLETTER  

OPTION ONE - MAY 2017 

 
 

Dinner money for half term from 06.06.16 – 25.07.17 = £31.50 

Please send money in a named, sealed envelope.  Please make cheques 

payable to North Lincolnshire Council. 
 

HOT WEATHER 

As the hot weather approaches, please send your child with a sun hat as they 

spend a lot of their day outside, but do not send sunglasses unless they are 

prescription. Also ensure that you apply sun cream before they come to school. 

  
PACKED LUNCHES 

Will parents please be aware that we do not allow sweets in lunch boxes.  

Anything from the biscuit shelf is fine i.e. kit kat etc, but please do not send children 

with sweets or fizzy drinks.   

 

PARKING & SAFETY ZONE 

Please respect our Safety Zone outside school and do not park in this area.  This is 

for the safety of all children in our community.  Residents on Bushfield Road and 

surrounding streets have also requested that parents take care to park safely and 

not park over driveways or on verges. 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES  

 

School closes Wednesday 24th May 11.30am re-opens Tuesday 6th June 9am 

 

Wednesday 14th June    Nursery Fun Day (more information to follow) 

 

3rd 4th and 5th July           Parent Meetings (more information to follow) 

        

Wednesday 5th July       2:00 pm New Reception Parents meeting 

 

Tuesday 25th July 2017 End of Term Close at 2.30pm 

 

 

 
 



 

BUSHFIELD ROAD NURSERY NEWSLETTER 

OPTION 2 -MAY 2017 

 

 
Dinner money for half term from 08.06.16 – 25.07.16 = £29.40 
Please send money in a named, sealed envelope.  Please make cheques payable to 

North Lincolnshire Council. 
 

HOT WEATHER 

As the hot weather approaches, please send your child with a sun hat as they 

spend a lot of their day outside, but do not send sunglasses unless they are 

prescription. Also ensure that you apply sun cream before they come to school. 

  
PACKED LUNCHES 

Will parents please be aware that we do not allow sweets in lunch boxes.  

Anything from the biscuit shelf is fine i.e. kit kat etc, but please do not send children 

with sweets or fizzy drinks.   

 

PARKING & SAFETY ZONE 

Please respect our Safety Zone outside school and do not park in this area.  This is 

for the safety of all children in our community.  Residents on Bushfield Road and 

surrounding streets have also requested that parents take care to park safely and 

not park over driveways or on verges. 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES  

 

School closes Friday 26th May 3.15pm re-opens Wednesday 7th June 12.45pm 

 

Wednesday 14th June   Nursery Fun Day (more information to follow) 

  

5th 6th and 7th July           Parent meetings (more information to follow)  

    

Wednesday 5th July       2:00 pm New Reception Parents meeting 

 

Friday 21st July 2017  End of Term Close at 3.15pm 

 


